
ACCent on Music 2018 
Associated Catholic Colleges (ACC) is proud to present its third combined schools concert 
- “ACCent on Music”. The ACC is an association of 12 Catholic secondary schools for boys, 
covering various suburbs in and around Melbourne. Over 500 students from years 7 - 12 
have been selected by their respective schools to perform on stage in one of Australia’s 
premiere concert venues - Hamer Hall, Arts Centre Melbourne.  The performance 
comprises items from a range of ensembles - choir, drumline, concert bands, stage 
bands, strings & orchestra. Tickets are just $20 and can be purchased via the ticket link 
for each school on the ACC website: http://www.accmelb.com.au/tickets/ 

HAMER HALL 
ARTS CENTRE MELBOURNE 
Tuesday September 18th, 7pm 

Proudly supported by our event partner
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